## **MEMO**



## **Economic Development Department**

DATE:

December 13, 2018

TO:

Kerry Bigelow, City Clerk

VIA:

Coleen Wisniewski, Environmental Sustainability Manager &

Manuel Medrano, Environmental Services Manager M.W.

FROM:

Connie Green, Secretary to the Sustainability Commission

RE:

Nominee for the Wildlife Advisory Group

At the Sustainability Commission meeting on Monday, October 8, 2018, Commissioner John Richeson was unanimously elected as the nominee to be ratified by council to fill the vacancy on the Wildlife Advisory Group. This vacancy was created when Commissioner Mark Valen's commission term ended on 6/30/2018.

Cc: Leah Larrarte, Deputy City Clerk